
BOROUGH OF TINTON FALLS                R-23-040 

COUNTY OF MONMOUTH 

 

 

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING RENEWAL OF SHARED SERVICE AGREEMENT 

FOR EMERGENCY DISPATCH SERVICES WITH MONMOUTH COUNTY SHERIFF 

 

WHEREAS, the Uniform Shared Service and Consolidation Act (N.J.S.A. 40A:65-1 et seq.) allows local 

units of government to enter into shared service agreements between counties and municipalities; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Borough's current Shared Service Agreement with the Monmouth County Sheriff for 

emergency dispatch services expired December 31, 2022; and 

  

WHEREAS, utilizing this shared service agreement for a number of years the Borough has saved hundreds 

of thousands of dollars per year of expenses that would be incurred by operating its own dispatch center. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Borough Council of the Borough of Tinton Falls in the 

County of Monmouth, State of New Jersey that the Mayor is hereby authorized and directed to execute the Shared 

Services Agreement attached hereto and made part hereof for the provision of emergency dispatch services to be 

provided by the Monmouth County Sheriff's Office for the three year period commencing January 1, 2023 through 

December 31, 2025 for an annual fee of $298,302 in 2023 and increasing by 2.0% annually, for 2024 and 2025, 

pursuant to the terms and conditions contained herein attached as Exhibit A. 

  

 

 

_________________________________  

 John Manginelli, Council President 

 
 

BOROUGH OF TINTON FALLS COUNCIL 

 

Council Member Moved Second Ayes Nays Absent Abstain 

Ms. Buckley       

Mrs. Clay       

Dr. Dobrin       

Mr. Nesci       

Mr. Manginelli       

CERTIFICATION 

 

 I, Michelle Hutchinson, Borough Clerk of the Borough of Tinton Falls, hereby certify the foregoing to be a 

true copy of a resolution adopted by the Tinton Falls Borough Council at their meeting held February 7, 2023. 

 

 WITNESS, my hand and the seal of the Borough of Tinton Falls this 7th day of February 2023. 

         

 

             

      Michelle Hutchinson 

      Borough Clerk   
 


